
 

 

 
7th July 2025 
 
 To 
 
Corporate Relations Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai 400 001 
Scrip Code: 500251 

To 
 
Listing Department 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East), 
Mumbai 400051 
Symbol: TRENT 
  

 
Sub: Clarification on volume movement in the Company’s shares 
 
Reference letter no: L/SURV/ONL/PV/CM/ 2025-2026 / 239 dated 7th July 2025 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
This is in response to the aforesaid letter received from BSE Limited through email addressing 
the undersigned today at 11.11 am seeking clarification on the significant movement in the volume 
of the Company’s shares in the recent past.  
 
In that connection, we wish to inform you that the Company has made all the necessary 
disclosures as required pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2025.  The Company does not 
have any other material information / announcement (including pending announcement) available 
with the Company which in our opinion could have a bearing on the price/volume behaviour in the 
shares of the Company.  
 
We request you to kindly take the above on record.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
For Trent Limited 
 
 
 
Krupa Anandpara 
Company Secretary 
Membership No.: A16536 
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